
From: Franklin Taylor   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 6:47 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
The Enbridge expansion pipeline should not be approved. I realize that your government has 
cancelled climate change programs and that you have no REAL climate Plan. I also know that 
CAPP helped in the conservative election campaign which was probably illegal. In addition the 
cancelling of the green programs cost the taxpayer $230, 000,000. The conservative party should 
actually pay this bill, not the taxpayer. Burning any fossil fuel will not get emissions down. 
When evaluating any pipeline the greenhouse gas emissions of producing the fuel and the 
burning of the fuel must be evaluated. In addition OEB must consider energy conservation, 
renewables and energy efficiency when considering energy projects. 
 
Time to get things right for this government as it has failed in so many ways. At this point in 
time your government has wasted the same amount of money that the Liberals lost on the gas 
plant scandal (730 mn on hydro scandal and 230 mn on cancelled contracts)  

Franklin Taylor 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Franklin Taylor  
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